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ISSUE: TAX SEMINAR 

(Brooklyn, New York) Senator Roxanne J. Persaud in partnership with the Internal Revenue

Service(IRS) and Brooklyn Chamber of Commerce will sponsor a Tax Information Seminar

for Small Business Owners. This event will take place October 3, 2018, at 9 AM.

This FREE Seminar will address the Tax Cuts and Jobs Act that President Trump signed into

law on December 22, 2017. Arguably the most significant change to the Internal Revenue

Code in decades, the law reduces tax rates for individuals and corporations and repeals many

deductions, thus simplifying filing for many taxpayers.

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/roxanne-j-persaud
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/tax-seminar


"Small Businesses need and deserve access to information in a timely manner. This is a

proactive and cost-effective approach to assist small business owners to prepare to make the

necessary adjustments. I want to ensure that we limit the barriers to the success of

businesses in our community so that they can grow and expand." Senator Persaud said.

Participants must register at the link provided (http://bit.ly/SD19TaxInfo) or call the district

office 718 649 7653.

The seminar will be presented by experts in the field that are affiliated with the IRS. 


